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The Texas Automated Nutrition System (TANS) will replace TX-UNPS for
administration and management of all programs beginning with Program
Year 2026 applications. Timelines, resources, and updates are available
now on the Systems Hub.

2024 Turnip the Beet
Thank you for serving nutritious summer meals to children across the Lone
Star State and participating in Turnip the Beet to gain national recognition of
your programs! We appreciate your feedback and want to know how to best
support you next year during the application process – Please fill out
this survey today!
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TANS Update

https://squaremeals.org/News/Summer-News/Article/3707/TANS-Update
https://squaremeals.org/FandN-Resources/Systems-Hub/TANS
https://squaremeals.org/News/SNP-News/Article/3712/2024-Turnip-the-Beet
https://form.jotform.com/242213518457051
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/2003723/1976023.736399063/
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